
We were very excited that we had received funding from the British Council to be 

part of a Connecting Classroom project this year. We had been partnered with 

Apex school in Kathmandu, Nepal and will be working alongside staff and 

children within this setting to look at the issue of waste disposal at both a local and 

global level. Both Consett Infant School and Consett Junior school are also 

involved with this project. 

Mrs Graham and Mrs Piggott travelled to Nepal in November to work in our 

partner school, here they got to know the staff and children and were able to bring 

back first-hand resources for the children in Consett. Similarly, the Nepalese 

teacher will visit our school in June 2020 to meet the children, share experiences 

from Nepal and learn about our community. 

 



 

 

This was a fantastic opportunity for our children to learn about the Nepalese 

culture and customs, expand their horizons and develop a worldwide view of 

environmental health and how this impacts upon a culture other than their own 

through first hand study and exploration. We will be organising a celebration event 

at the end of the year to celebrate this work to which you will all be invited.  


